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VIA PUCO DOCKETING INFORMATION SYSTEM
August 28, 2014

Public Utilities Comrmission of Chio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

RE:  In the Matter of the Application of CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink for
Approval of a Negotiated Agreement with New Horizons Communications Corp.
Case No. 14-1284-TP-NAG

Dear Ms. Paske:

Enclosed is a corrected Interconnection Agreement (“Agreement”) between CenturyTel of Ohio,
Inc, d/b/a CenturyLink and New Horizons Communications Corp.

After filing the Interconnection Agreement between the parties on July 24, 2014, in Case No. 14-
1284-TP-NAG, it was discovered that the name of one party was listed incorrectly. The
enclosed corrected Interconnection Agreement corrects the carrier’s name; no other changes
were made to the agreement.

The parties respectfully request approval of the enclosed corrected Interconnection Agreement.

Sincerely,

-

Marjﬁe Herlth

Regulatory Paralegal
Enclosure
c: New Horizons Communtications Corp.

Glen E. Nelson, Vice President, Marketing & Business Development
gnelson@nhcgrp.com

Lance Steinhart, Attorney at Law
Isteinhart(@telecomecounsel.com

1801 California St., 10" F1.
Denver, Colorade 80202

{303) 992-5792 Direct

(303) 383-8468 Facsimile
marjorie.herlth@centurviink.com
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